NPGRTF Report to ROS
January 12, 2012
The Nodal Protocol and Guides Resolution Task Force (NPGRTF) did not meet in December, 2011.
ROS Meeting Review – Frank Owens and Matt Stout gave a presentation to the group in regards to the TDSO term proposal.

The OWG was in consensus to:

a. Leave the term unchanged;

b. Clarify the definition of TO to contemplate “designation” rather than “registration”;

c. Look at the language of the OG where TO is used to ensure that it is consistent with the Protocols;

The PRS had no suggestions.

Next NPGRTF meeting – January 17, 2012 at the ERCOT Met Center room 168.
